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During the technical conference on August 26, 2010, OPG was asked a question by 
Canadian Manufacturers & Exporters regarding the existence of any multi year forward 
looking bill analysis conducted by the OEB.  Mr. Barrett of OPG stated: “This asked 
whether we were aware of any multi-year forward-looking bill analysis having been done 
by the OEB, and I am not aware of any such analysis, but we might take advantage of 
the fact that Board Staff is here as to whether they can advise whether they are aware 
of such analysis.”  A member of Board staff then stated: “No, the Board has not done 
any forecasting.” 
 
Unbeknownst to the member of Board staff who provided the answer, Board staff has in 
fact conducted a preliminary analysis and forecast of electricity costs.  This work was 
undertaken by Board staff as part of its ongoing industry monitoring, and was not 
prepared for any proceeding, consultation, or other public forum.  This work is ongoing, 
and the Board does not intend to release this work publicly at the current time.  
However, Board staff did wish to correct the response given on August 26. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 


